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  16th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

ROALD DAHL VS DAVID WALLIAMS DAY! 

 

As part of our topic ‘'Don't Gobblefunk Around With Words', Year Three will be having a 

whizz-popping Roald Dahl vs David Walliams Day on Tuesday 7th June.  

 

We would like the children to come into school dressed as a character from either a Roald Dahl 

or David Walliams book. Ideas include Willy Wonka, Matilda, the BFG, Mr Stink, the demon 

dentist and Gangsta Granny. Costumes can be very simple and do not have to be shop bought.   

 

If you have any questions or would like any more suggestions, please speak to your child’s class 

teacher. 

 

Thank you in advance; we look forward to seeing the children dressed up.  

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Year Three Team 


